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10 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Last Week and Posh Togs 
 
Following the May Assessments we are keen to celebrate with Year 11 on their last day in 
school.  They have been an amazing year group, who have shown resilience through a very 
difficult year and have continued to work hard and support each other.  They embody the 
Maiden Erlegh values and we will be sorry to see them leave, but very proud to wish them 
good luck on their next destinations. 
  
On Monday 24 and Tuesday 25 May lessons will resume period 1 - 4 as normal for Year 11, 
full attendance is still required and teachers will finish their final lessons with the students.  On 
Monday 24 May they will be expected to all come in in their PE kit and after third lunch if the 
weather is ok we will go out onto the school field as a year group and play some rounders.  
On Tuesday 25 May, after third lunch at 1:50pm they will be dismissed home for the day. 
 
On Wednesday 26 May, Year 11 will be asked to attend school wearing their ‘Posh Togs’.  
This does not include jeans and would be something smart that they would wear to a nice 
meal, for example.  
  
The day will commence at 10:15am, where they are asked to meet me in the large dining room 
for brunch, please indicate any dietary requirements in the reply form below.  We will then 
reminisce in assembly, celebrate their time with us and unveil some long forgotten photos and 
precious memories they have made.  Following the assembly, time will be spent outside in 
order that shirts can be signed and photos taken.  Please ensure that you child brings a spare 
shirt and their own pen for signing. At 12:30pm the students will then leave site and head 
home.  
  
We hope that this day will be an enjoyable end to their time at Maiden Erlegh but we do need 
to take this opportunity to remind them that we will still expect the high standards of good 
behaviour that they have demonstrated throughout their time with us.  Anyone not complying 
with the instructions of staff will be removed from the celebrations taking place.  
  
Can I also take this opportunity to thank you all as parents for the support you have provided 
over the last 5 years, they have been a fantastic year group and I look forward to seeing them 
all at Prom on 14 July. 
  
Dietary Requirements Form 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Nimmo 
Head of Year 11 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?auth_pvr=OrgId&auth_upn=l.haughan%40maidenerleghtrust.org&origin=OfficeDotCom&lang=en-GB&route=Start#FormId=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9B72nvrTrdxDuVoM2tWtGn9UQVg2S0gxTEtCMzNTUlBPQUhRVkVTVkFBMS4u&FlexPane=SendForm
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